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TO: Representative Paul Seaton, Chairman, House Health and Social Services 

Committee 
 
FROM: Representative Les Gara 
 
RE:  Hearing Request for House Bill 27 
 
 
I respectfully request that House Bill 27, relating to the Office of Children’s Services, be 
scheduled for a hearing in the House Health and Social Services Committee.  Please feel free to 
contact me, or my aide Molly Carver, with questions or thoughts at 465-2647. 
 
Attached you will find a background packet for House Bill 27.  This includes the current version 
of the bill, a sponsor statement, and a sectional analysis, and pertinent background information 
(including research and letters of support).  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 

 
 
 
Rep. Les Gara 
 


